
From: Marianna Verlage <mverlage@cleantechopen.org>

Date: March 22, 2013 11:37:58 AM EDT

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Subject: Re: Follow up from March 14th event...

Hi Dianna,

Everything was great, and Paul was AMAZING! If he could be listed on the 

Cleantech Open account as our preferred bartender, that would be great. 

He was extremely professional, very helpful, and so friendly. Everyone loved him! 

Thank you very much for following up with me, and for being so great to work with.

You'll definitely be hearing from me for our next event.

Best, 

Marianna


